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                        *** Special Communications Update *** 

 
 

Closure: The Incident Management Team met with ADOT officials this morning and 
have formalized a conditional reopening plan for highway 60. The closure that has 
been in effect on highway 60 has been modified to allow for traffic easement starting 
tonight between 9:00 pm – 6:00 am with reduced speeds. Traffic will be escorted via 
pilot car tomorrow from 6:00 am – 9:00 pm and will be reduced to one lane. The public 
is advised to allow for traffic delays during this time. This conditional reopening plan 
may be rescinded if fire activity increases in the area.   
 

 
Official fire information can be found on these sites: 
 

• Inciweb: https://inciweb.wildfire.gov/incident-information/azwat-flying-v-fire  
• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BIAFAAFireMgt  
• ADEQ Air Quality Information: https://azdeq.gov/node/7077 
• ADOT: https://www.az511.com/ 
• Executive Order: Stage 2 Fire Restrictions and Forest Closures 

 

https://inciweb.wildfire.gov/incident-information/azwat-flying-v-fire
https://www.facebook.com/BIAFAAFireMgt
https://azdeq.gov/node/7077
https://www.az511.com/
https://inciweb.wildfire.gov/incident-publication/azwat-flying-v-fire/fort-apache-fire-closure-stage-2-fire-restrictions-executive-order-no-07202301-
https://inciweb.wildfire.gov/incident-information/azwat-flying-v-fire

